
Submission on the Australian Standards for the Export of Livestock

Thank you for the opportunity to provide a submission in response to the Review of the Australian Standards for the Export of Livestock. 
· I propose that the goal of the standards be changed to now plan for the immediate end of the live animal export industry, with a transient period to help farmers.

· Ending live export is the only rational choice, acceptable standards of welfare, that are in place for non-commercial animals,  cannot be met in the live export industry.

· We must recognise the sentience of all animals in the standards, not doing this is ignoring extensively recognised  scientific knowledge.
· No regulation of animal use can ensure the wellbeing of animals who do not want to die. Regardless of how the treatment of animals used in the live export industry (or any other animal industry) is improved, they will continue to suffer.
Humans can live happy and healthy lives without consuming the products of the live export industry (or any other animal industry).

Live export of all animals at all times of the year to all destinations MUST END.

Yours sincerely

Penny Hocking

